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Welcome: Cassy Chavez 

 

We are thrilled to welcome 

Cassandra (Cassy) Chavez to 

our teaching staff for the 2021-

2022 school year. Ms. Chavez 

will be our kindergarten teacher 

and she is a recent graduate of 

Pacific Union College. Her state 

credentials qualify her to teach 

both K-8 grades and high 

school English. Cassy was born 

and raised in Nevada County 

and is looking forward to 

returning to her hometown. I 

had the privilege of teaching 

her older brother, Joey Chavez, 

during my first year teaching at 

ERCS in 2001.  

 

I will be meeting with Ms. 

Chavez Friday morning, June 

18, to give her the keys to her 

classroom, because she wants 

to start planning for the 

upcoming school year. Cassy 

will not disappoint. She will give 

her students and parents 110%+. 

For those of you who attended 

ERCS for the 2020-2021 school 

year, Cassy spent the first two 

weeks in the 3rd-5th grade 

classroom for one of her student 

teaching assignments. Our 

 

 

kiddos really connected with 

Cassy and I was impressed 

with her work-ethic, skillset and 

ability to form strong 

relationships with the students 

during such a short time 

period.  
 

Sad News 

It is with a heavy heart that we 

must let you know that Linda 

Severs has resigned her 

position at ERCS. She and her 

husband have decided that it 

is best for them to move to 

Minnesota for health reasons, 

and to be closer to their 

daughter. We will miss her, but 

we wish her all the best on her 

new adventure. 
 

The Search is ON 

We have begun the search for 

our new upper grades 

teacher, and we have faith 

that God will answer our 

prayers, and send us – not just 

ANY teacher, but a teacher 

who will be the right fit for this 

time and place. 
 

ERCS 2021-2022 

As we plan for the coming 

school year, we would like to 

ask parents a few questions 

about what you would like to 

see happen in certain areas. 

Please go to the link in your 

email to fill out the survey. 

 
 

 

July Birthdays 

Emma – 7/25 

Mollyanne  - 7/30 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 

 

Calendar 
August 2021 

18 - First Day of School; Wednesday 

18-20 - Minimum Day, School out at 

1:00 P.M. Wednesday - Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

School supply lists will 

be sent out in July. 


